
SAMPLE THESIS STATEMENTS FOR RESEARCH PAPERS

This handout describes what a thesis statement is, how thesis statements work in your This form of persuasion, often
called academic argument, follows a and it serves as a summary of the argument you'll make in the rest of your paper.

The government should stop supporting space missions trying to find extraterrestrial life due to the time
factor. The same is true of any term paper or research paper. Homeschooling is an effective way of educating
children as it gives an opportunity to focus on personal strength and weaknesses, make emphasis on the
particular subjects a child has an interest in, and adapt the studying approach to the most convenient for a
child. Your thesis statement should tell your reader what the paper is about and also help guide your writing
and keep your argument focused. Your final research paper must have a thesis. A thesis statement: tells the
reader how you will interpret the significance of the subject matter under discussion. Thesis Statements What
this handout is about This handout describes what a thesis statement is, how thesis statements work in your
writing, and how you can craft or refine one for your draft. Pay To Do Assignment. By being as clear as
possible in your thesis statement, you will make sure that your reader understands exactly what you mean. As
to every paper is very close to the essay paper writing a strong thesis statement is an argument of good
research paper will navigate them. The introduction as well as the conclusion is imposed together, thereby
creating a compact paragraph conveying only the significant information. It makes a claim, directly answering
a question. The Scott, Foresman Handbook for Writers. What's in it for me? It should present the topic of your
paper and also make a comment about your position in. If your assignment asks you to take a position or
develop a claim about a subject, you may need to convey that position or claim in a thesis statement near the
beginning of your draft. Creative Professions. Ramage, John D. An effective statement will express one major
idea. Do not expect to come up with a fully formulated thesis statement before you have finished writing the
paper. Works consulted We consulted these works while writing this handout. There should be more severe
punishment for the sex offenders to reduce the cases of violence. Few sentences in your paper will vex you as
much as the thesis sentence.


